
Attention to the Students Taking the 2025–2026 Turkish Proficiency Exam! 

 

 The 2025–2026 Turkish Proficiency Exam will be held on September 11–12, 2025, at 

our university’s new campus, where the TÖMER building is located. Students taking 

the exam must arrive at the exam center no later than 9:45 AM. 

 

 Identity checks will be conducted at the entrance. You are required to have both your 

student ID and a valid passport or national ID card with you before the exam begins. 

 

Address: Alanya Üniversitesi TÖMER  

Güllerpınarı Mahallesi, Saraçoğlu Sokak No:11 

(Fahri Gürses Destek Eğitim Kursu yanı/ Eski Jandarma Binası) 

 

Location: https://maps.app.goo.gl/fUiioRdZzN47ZQCx8?g_st=ipc 


